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Dear Parents,
HANDWASHING is extremely important at all times. Now, during flu season, it is even more important than before.  The #1 preventive method for stopping the spread of communicable diseases is hand-washing.   Here we follow very specific guidelines for staff and children concerning safety and sanitation.  We have always had these guidelines in place, but this year we have increased the number of reasons a child, intern, or teacher must wash his/her hands on a regular basis.  These are not reasons that we made-up or just randomly decided upon.  These are the specific guidelines that we are following to receive the prestigious accreditation seal we have been working so hard on this year.  This seal of distinction from the state will set us apart from all other preschool centers in the county.  It goes over and beyond licensing or other minimal standards.  
We need your help!  Some of the children are beginning to complain about washing their hands and will even abstain from certain activities (like art or water play) because they know they will have to wash their hands again following the activity.

Your encouragement at home will be greatly appreciated.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

